
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

St Mary’s School,  
Horsham 

 
 

There are occasions when our 
school car park is not being fully 

used on Saturdays and is available 
for guests attending weddings at  

St Mary’s Church. 
 

If you are interested in hiring our car park 
for this purpose then please contact 

the school office on 01403 265999  
for further details. 

 
 Only one booking is taken per day. 


